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Florida State College at Jacksonville – Jacksonville, FL 

Florida State College at Jacksonville was awarded a $5 million grant to fund the Florida 

Apprenticeship in the 21st Century Initiative. The program will promote the growth and 

expansion of quality and innovative apprenticeship programs in Information Technology, 

Manufacturing (and cross-sector construction/trades occupations), and Healthcare. The program 

will serve 1,000 participants in the state of FL. 
 


